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Re:  FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 

 

 

June 30, 2021 

 

City of Portsmouth 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

1 Junkins Avenue 

Portsmouth, NH  03801 

 

Re:   ZBA Case Number 19-179 

 Haven Properties, LLC (Owner) 

 187 McDonough Street (Property) 

 

Dear Chairman Reauhme, 

 

 Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, resulting labor shortages and severely increased material 

prices and backlogs, my client has been unable to commence construction on the property 

located at 187 McDonough Street.  He is respectfully requesting a one-year extension of the 

Zoning Approval granted to me on August 20, 2019. 

 

 Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact this office. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

        

Derek R. Durbin, Esq. 

        

 

CC:  Jeff Demers (Haven Properties, LLC) 
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